
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are excited to share that we will be celebrating World Book Day at 

Cedar School on Thursday 7th March 2024  

 

We will be ‘off timetable’ for this day and will be running fun sessions to 

inspire reading.  

 

The theme this year is ‘Read Your Way’. We welcome the children to come 

to school dressed either as their favourite book character or in the clothes 

they like to wear when snuggling up with a book! 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Naomi, Hannah and Cesia  

 

P.S. Look out for the book token that will be sent home with your child! 

  

 

                                                                         


